
ACTIVITY NOTICE – ON BEHALF of BERKSHIRE GAS 

Gas line installation 
 
June 1, 2018 

Berkshire Gas, a public utility company, is proposing to install a new gas line in the area of Latham Street.   

• On behalf of Berkshire Gas, we are notifying everyone that Berkshire Gas is proposing to install a gas 
line in the area of Latham Street, from the Weston Field entrance, west towards the B&L Building. 
Currently there is no gas line in this area. They will extend the line along Latham Street to connect into 
Spring Street to provide redundancy to their system. This is work that Berkshire Gas is taking upon 
themselves to complete to better their existing systems and is not a direct result of any projects 
ongoing at Williams College.   

• The work area will be near the sidewalk and within the shoulder of the north side of Latham Street. 
There will be temporary impacts to on street parking in this area during construction.    

• At the time of this notice, it is unclear if a Police Detail has been scheduled. There will be times during 
installation that pedestrian and vehicle access will be impacted – but there is no planned closure of any 
road.  

• This work will be managed and performed by Berkshire Gas and their subcontractors.  
• Work is scheduled to begin Monday, June 11, 2018 and be completed within 1-2 weeks.    

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact: 

Jason Moran 
Sr. Project Manager 

Williams College 
(413) 597-4527 

Jmoran2@williams.edu 


